
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
West Lothian Council 
Local Review Body 
Committee Services 
West Lothian Civic Centre 
HOWDEN SOUTH ROAD 
Livingston 
EH54 6FF 
 
19 December 2018 
18019 / 3.1 / CL171218-26 
 
FAO Val Johnston    
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Blythfield Cott, Bellsquarry 
Ref: 0740/FUL/18 
 
We write further to your email dated 13th December 2018 which enclosed Further 
Representation with regards to the above Notice of Review. 
 
We wished to respond to one item within the correspondence, regarding the access to 
the Applicants site. 
 
Mr & Mrs Haigh have suggested that the access road adjacent to their house is their 
driveway. As stated in our drawings and correspondence to date, this is a shared private 
access road that was historically adopted by the properties of Blythfield Cottages during 
the construction of the current road.   
 
Perhaps Mr & Mrs Haigh have treated the shared access road as their driveway, 
however the Applicant has as much right to utilise that shared access road as Mr & Mrs 
Haigh. 
 
We appreciate that this may be considered a civil matter but we wanted to clarify this 
item to avoid any misunderstanding during the Notice of Review.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Kirsty Watson 
For 
Slorach Wood Architects 


